
From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: John Britto
Subject: FW: [External] Clubhouse Developments Inc.
Date: Thursday, November 25, 2021 2:54:43 PM

JB

From: VINCENT Musaib-Ali  
Sent: Thursday, November 25, 2021 2:00 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] Clubhouse Developments Inc.

Att: Mr.Brandon Correiea
Dear Mr. Correa,
I have lived in Vaughan since the 70’s and watched the developments here. It has become a
beautiful area to live in and all the services that has been provided.
Regarding the above developments with all the available lands in Vaughan it is unfortunate that the
city plans to build countless houses here without the necessary infrastructure provided. As it is, it is
quite an exercise to drive through Clarence trying to get to Hiway #7.
The population in Vaughan is quite elderly, they have paid their dues but still attempt to drive to
doctors appointment etc.
Finance companies have to maximize their investments but the people should be equally
considered.
I will be attending the meeting but I fear it will be an exercise simply for information.
Yours respectfully,
Vincent Musaib-Ali
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